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Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Here is a copy of the deed for the house and we are working with a realty lawyer to complete
the transfer paperwork. Will meet with him as soon as the official copy of the deed arrives in
the mail. We are already off to a decent start on the house and will continue to work on the
items in the list. We are working with a couple of friends who are carpenters to remodel the
bathroom, repaint the kitchen ceiling, paint the house and garage, fix the soffits, etc. We found
the hole where the mice were coming in and fixed that as well as dealt with the problem with
traps. We have not heard or seen any mice for several days and the ones that were dealt with
with traps, etc have been disposed of. We have placed CO2 and smoke alarms on every floor
of the house and near sleeping areas. The bedroom upstairs that was not large enough is now
being used for storage and that roommate has relocated. The basement has been halfway
cleared and we are continuing to remove and dispose of items. All of the items around
electrical panels and mechanical equipment have been removed / moved away. The screen
door on the front of the house has a replacement handle and the screen has been reattached.
We are working on removing excess items from the rest of the house and reorganizing what
we are keeping and storing it in a more orderly manner. I would like as much time as we are
allowed to continue to improve conditions in the house and outside and am requesting at least
until August 20th, as stated in the attachement, to complete all of the projects we have started.
I feel that remedying the issues in the bathroom especially will take some time.

On Mon, Jul 26, 2021 at 7:43 AM Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
<joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Attached please find a letter regarding the above matter.  Hard copy went in the mail on
Thursday, July 22.

 

Thank you,

Joanna

 

Joanna Zimny

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office

Pronouns: she/her/hers

Saint Paul City Hall

Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
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